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This continuing education program 
focuses on the improvement of 
maternal and infant health through the 
delivery of risk-appropriate, high-quality, 
nutrition services. It is designed for 
dietitians, nutritionists, certified nurse 
midwives, registered nurses and nurse 
practitioners, physicians and public 
health professionals who serve 
preconceptual, pregnant, postpartum 
and breastfeeding women. 
 
For more information and to register for 
the live webinar or distance webinar, go 
to: z.umn.edu/mnic 
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